REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

The City of Torrington, Connecticut is soliciting Request for Qualifications from
engineering firms to become eligible for a possible interview for professional on-call
services. Qualifications criteria can be obtained from the City’s Engineering Department
by calling (860)489-2234.

Initial design work will include preparing plans for the reconstruction of approximately
2500 feet of Pinewoods Road in the vicinity of the Route 8 Exit 46 interchange. The
project includes the hydrolic analysis for replacement of twin 72" culverts. Firms shall be
familiar with Connecticut D.O.T. procedures under the STP Urban Program.

The selected firm must meet all City, State and Federal Affirmative Action and Equal
Opportunity practices. All Statements of Qualifications (four copies are required) must
be forwarded the the City of Torrington Purchasing Department, 140 Main Street,
Torrington, CT 06790, to be received no later than 4:00 PM on August 18, 2003.
Responses received after this time and date will not be considered.

Charlene R. Antonelli, CPPB
Purchasing Agent



